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Wow did we have a busy month!? We
loved seeing your happy faces at so
many wonderful events! It was great
seeing you have the best time at our
50's luncheon, and while bopping
along to our amazing entertainers,
The Memorylaners! We would also like
to thank our dedicated board
members, Andrea, Diane, Rita, and
Betty for joining us!   

We were so impressed by your
creative muscles at our photography
outing and exhibit. We're so thankful
for Mother Nature gifting us the
perfect weather for our outing!

Many Thanks to our friends for helping
us plant the flowers and veggies for
our summer porch gardens! 

We hope everyone had a lovely time
at our Wine Tasting for National Wine
Day!



JUNE IS ALZHEIMER'S AND
BRAIN AWARENESS MONTH
Alzheimer's is a brain disorder that slowly
destroys memory and thinking skills and
is the most common type of dementia. At
the end of this month we will be inviting
you, along with family and friends, to join
us for a cocktail party with raffles to raise
funds for the Alzheimer's Association.
Their work to find a cure is a cause we all
hold near and dear to our hearts. 

ANOTHER BUSY MONTH
AHEAD!

June is here and bringing summer with it! We are
looking forward to capping off our month with a
cocktail party. See below for more info, but before
we get there we will have plenty of other ways to
keep you busy and smiling all month long!

6/6 Visiting Lynn Woods School Buddies
6/8 Lunch Outing to Lynn Tech
6/15 Father's Day Cookout
6/16 Shore View Coffee House
6/19 Walking Club
6/20 Big Lots Shopping Trip
6/28 Cocktail Party
6/30 Ice Cream Ride

THE RETURN OF SHOPPING
AND LUNCH OUTINGS. 
We are so excited to be able to get out
for lunch and shopping trips now that
restrictions have been lifted. Our first
outing to The Dollar Tree was a success!
This month we will be heading to Big Lots
and Lynn tech for lunch. Space will be
limited for these trips, so sign up in the
dining room the morning of. If there is
enough interest outside of the available
space we will make every effort to plan a
second trip for those who were not able
to go the first time. 


